Comprehensive Plan

The Town of Ripley has established a steering committee to work with professional
planners to develop a comprehensive plan, A comprehensive plan establishes a
community-based vision and general guide to decision-making for the next decade.

Ripley is hosting a community open house to solicit input pertaining to the
comprehensive plan on November 2nd. There will be no formal presentation and all
are encouraged to drop in at any time between 5:30PM - 7:30PM.

Participation is encouraged by all!

Please join us on November 2nd to provide your feedback!
- Come to our Open House to:
& Provide input on commonityvalues

& Share your vision for the fture of Lecester




